
 

PALENVILLE Board Report: January 2023 

December Final Updates: 

In-the Library Kid Activity- Saturday 12/16: 28 kids/26 adults 

In-the-Library Adult Afternoon Bingo- Tuesday 12/19: 13 Adults (Cressa did a 

great job hosting this during my absence!) 

Afternoon Matinee for Kids- Friday 12/28: 5 kids/4 adults 

Evening Movie for Grown-Ups- Thursday 12/28: 6 adults 

December Birthday Club: 6 kids/1 adult 

December Gift Wrapping: We had 4 people utilize Simone’s gift wrapping services! 

 

January News: 

 

Children’s Take Home Craft Packs (Sock “Snowlar” Bear): All 75 have been reserved.  

Adult Take Home Craft Packs (Embroidery Kit): All 40 have been reserved. We have 

a waitlist. 

 

Afternoon Matinee for Grown-Ups (Friday, 1/5): “What Happens Later”: 5 adults 

 

In-the-Library Adult Activity (Thursday 1/11 & Friday 1/12): Wire Beaded 

Snowflakes: we had 18 attendees on Thursday (1/11). Will let you know how many 

attended on Friday (1/12) at the next meeting. 

In-the-Library Adult Afternoon Activity (Friday, 1/19): Advanced Crochet Club: 

Will let you know how it was at next mtg.  

In-the-Library Kid Activity (Saturday, 1/13): Wire Beaded Snowflakes: We 

currently have 18 kids signed up.  Will let you know how it was at next mtg.  

 

In-the-Library Adult Afternoon Activity (Tuesday, 1/16): (Free) Bingo with Prizes: 

Will let you know how it was at next mtg.  

 

Evening Movie for Grown-Ups (Thursday, 1/25): “Dumb Money”: Will let you know 

how it was at next mtg. 

 

 

Miscellaneous/February Plans: 

 Take home craft packs have been planned for adults and kids 

 In-House activities have been planned for adults and kids. 

 Movies have been planned for adults and kids. 

 Working on Pville’s portion of the Annual Report 

 We are working on new program ideas (Learning to play Mahjong class/Evening 

games for grown-ups/Palenville History Lecture/Afterschool Lego Club/Additional 

Storytimes) 

 We are also working our our Summer Reading program (I know. It’s only January. 

) 

 Library had been fairly quiet in the new year – the weather and the variety of 

illnesses going around seems to be the reason. Starting to pick up again this 

week.  Tiny Tots is still averaging around 10-14 kids weekly. 

 


